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T e w k s b u r y’ s  F i r s t  N e w s p a p e r 

 

NEWSLETTER 

APRIL 2025 

Part One: 

Guest Speaker: Richard Howe, Jr.  
Former Middlesex North Registrar of Deeds 1995-2025 

Suffolk University Law School, J.D. 

Salem State University, M.A History 

Former U.S. Army Intelligence Officer 

Author of several books on the history of Lowell 
 

Presentation Topic: How Parts of Tewksbury Became Lowell 
Learn how and when sections of Tewksbury became part of Lowell in the late 1800s and early 1900s 
from our area’s foremost historian. 

Part Two: 

Tewksbury Historical Society’s Arcadia Book Launch 

       Images of America Tewksbury 

Authors: Rev. Douglas W. Sears, JD and Nancy Reed 

In 1734, Samuel Hunt II and 41 settlers made a second attempt to     
separate from Billerica, petitioned the State, received approval, built a 
meeting house in the new Town Center and formed a separate Town, 
named Tewksbury.  

It is with that steadfast dedication that Tewksbury residents formed a       
community based on faith, family, patriotism, farming and small         
industry. Pride and support for our country and wars here and abroad 
are evident throughout our history.  In 1934, the Town’s 200th            
Anniversary, citizens celebrated their history and growth with class     
and dignity. 

Rev. Douglas Sears J.D. and Nancy Reed are 35+ year residents of 
Tewksbury.  Having served on various Town elected and appointed 
boards, their knowledge is diverse.  With Douglas serving as President 
and Nancy as Vice-President of the Tewksbury Historical Society, their 
insight is towards times past.  The images in this book are from the 
Tewksbury Historical Society’s collection and others as noted. 

TEWKSBURY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

ANNUAL MEETING 

Saturday, June 7, 2025 

1:00 PM 

Tewksbury Public Library 

Large Meeting Room ~ the public is invited! 



Arcadia Publishing brings together the best history books for a close-
up look at American history, and provides a unique take on local    
history and culture. Explore your hometown through the antique  
photographs of our Images of America series. 

Join us at the Annual Meeting, Saturday June 7, 2025 at 
1:00PM, the public is invited! 

Books will be available for sale and part of the proceeds          
will benefit the Tewksbury Historical Society. 

 

Doug and Nancy will be signing books as well! 

Book Price: $24.99 (Cash or Check to the Society) 

Discover the history of Tewksbury through historic photographs from the Tewksbury Historical Society.  

Beginning as an agricultural community, along with fishing in the Merrimack, Shawsheen, and Concord Rivers,     
industries such as dairies, tanneries, furniture making, sawmills, blacksmith shops, and even a soap factory                 
prospered during the 1800s. Greenhouses began to spring up in the late 1800s. In the 1970s, Tewksbury was 
deemed the Carnation Capital of the World for its production and cultivation talents. In 1934, at the town’s 
200th Anniversary Celebration, citizens celebrated its beginnings and growth with pride and patriotism. Today, 
public art includes figures from Tewksbury’s past by renowned resident sculptor Mico Kaufman.  

      REMINDER:   Please Join Us!REMINDER:   Please Join Us!  
              The 250th Anniversary The 250th Anniversary   
                                  of the April 19, 1775 ~of the April 19, 1775 ~  

Start of the American Revolutionary War                          Start of the American Revolutionary War                          

      Reenactment Reenactment   

        Sunday, May 4, 2025 at Town Common ~  1:30PMSunday, May 4, 2025 at Town Common ~  1:30PM  



The Ella E. Flemings School Book:   

by Bill Pavao 

TO ORDER A COPY OF THIS 400+ PAGE BOOK:  
 

EMAIL:  vpres@tewksburyhistoricalsociety.org 
 

Thanks to the author, Bill Pavao,  
the Tewksbury Historical  Society  

will receive profits on books that we sell.  

                      Contact:  vpres@tewksburyhistoricalsociety.org to order this book! 

      If you would like to become a Member, please return this form with your informaƟon and membership check to:                       

Tewksbury Historical Society                                                              

P.O. Box 522 

Tewksbury, MA 01876                                                                           P lease Check One and Enclose Check                                        

Name_______________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________ 

Town____________________State______ 

Zip Code_____________  

Email Address________________________________ 

Phone_________________________________ 

____ RENEWAL ____ NEW  

Tewksbury Historical Society 

Board of Directors: 
 
 

President: Douglas W. Sears, Esq. Cell: (978)-376-7390 

Vice Pres. & Tres.: Nancy Reed 
Secretary: Bill WyaƩ 
Corresponding Secretary : Rick Cummings 
Rita O’Brien– Dee 
Karen Favreau 
Line of March Chair: Brian Cortez 
Brendan Kieran 
Luann O’Keefe 
Patricia StraƟs 
MaƩhew Ducey 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

The Tewksbury Historical Society is an IRS 501 (c) (3), not-for-profit   cor-
poraƟon, founded in 1993.   

Board of Directors and Members serve as volunteers.   

All DonaƟons and Membership dues go directly to maintaining the Socie-
ty’s collecƟons, archive materials, storage costs, postage and staƟonery.  

If you want to become a member, donate or merely to learn more about 
the Tewksbury Historical Society, please see the contacts listed on the 
leŌ, send in the above form or check our websites below. 

tewksburyhistoricalsociety.org  

facebook.com/TewksburyHistoricalSociety 

Junior/Student Membership $ 10.00   
Senior Membership (Age 65+) $ 15.00   
Individual Membership $ 20.00   
Dual-Senior Membership (Both 
65+) 

$ 25.00   

Dual Membership (Spouse/Partner) $ 30.00   
Business or Corporate Membership $100.00   
Lifetime Membership $500.00   


